
 

 

 
2025 First Year Legal Practice Innovation Internship – Toronto Office 
 
Fasken is pleased to announce we will be accepting applications for the 2025 First Year Legal Practice 
Innovation Internship. 
 
We are seeking a first-year law student or second-year student in an applicable combined program (e.g. 
JD/MBA) who will graduate in 2027, with a strong academic record, diverse interests, and a demonstrable 
interest in legal technology and innovation in law. This is a paid internship.  
 
The internship is an exciting opportunity for someone who is interested in the ways practice innovation, 
including artificial intelligence, is driving changes in law. As a part of our Knowledge and Practice Innovation 
team, the intern will work on a range of legal technology and innovation projects. While the projects vary 
from year to year, examples include legal process analysis, assessing and piloting legal technology tools, 
and initiatives related to automation, productization and client collaboration.  
 
We are looking for candidates with basic skills and experience in data and artificial intelligence. This may 
include work with startups, technology vendors, or other relevant settings, such as a parallel degree program 
or undergraduate studies. 
 
Working under the direction of members of the Knowledge and Practice Innovation team, the intern will have 
the opportunity to engage with stakeholders across the Firm and leverage their creativity, problem solving 
and communication skills. By the end of the summer, the intern will have exposure to a range of ways legal 
technology and innovation are changing the delivery of legal services in law firms.  
 
The program will run from May 5, 2025 through August 8, 2025.  

Applications must include a cover letter, resume, and law school and other post-secondary transcripts. 
Unofficial grade reports for first-year midterm grades are acceptable. Reference letters are welcome, but not 
required.  

The Fasken application portal: 2025 Legal Practice Innovation Internship will open on February 18. The 
application deadline is February 24, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Interviews will take place in mid-March and will be conducted in person at Fasken’s Toronto office. 
Exceptions may be made where an in person interview is not feasible. 
 
At Fasken we are committed to creating a diverse, equitable and inclusive Firm. Our commitment includes 
ensuring equitable access to employment and equitable opportunities to advance and succeed at the Firm. 
We always strive to provide an accessible candidate experience. Reasonable accommodations are available 
on request for candidates with disabilities taking part in all aspects of the recruitment process. Please contact 
me for further information. 

Ashleigh Rogers 
Student Program Advisor, Professional Development 
arogers@fasken.com 
333 Bay Street, Suite 2400 
Toronto, ON M5H 2T6 
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